
COUNCIL MEETINGS
(Council Chambers, Leongatha)
Wednesday 16 November, 2.00pm
Wednesday 23 November, 2.00pm 
– Mayoral Election
Dates are also listed on Council’s 
website at:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
meeting-dates
If you cannot attend the ‘open’ 
component of the Council Meeting 
in person, you can access a live 
stream through Council’s website:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
live
Council conduct its Meetings 
according to COVID Safe Plan 
requirements.

AUSTRALIA DAY AWARDS
The 2023 South Gippsland Australia Day 
Awards are now open. 
Nominees in all categories will be 
celebrated at an Australia Day Awards 
event at 6.30pm on Wednesday 18 
January, 2023 at the Meeniyan Town Hall.
Nominations can be submitted at:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
australiaday
Nominations close 7 November 2022.
CONTACT US 
9 Smith Street, Leongatha 
03 5662 9200 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au 
www.facebook.com/
southgippslandshirecouncil

Please contact the Governance Team 
for questions about Council Meetings
REQUEST FOR TENDERS
RFT/339 – Construction of Skate Park, 
Venus Bay
Tenders close 2pm AEST on Tuesday  
1 November 2022.
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/tenders
MAMA KIN SPENDER
Last chance to grab your tickets!
Mama Kin will be performing with our 
newly-formed local choir, the Six Week 
Singers will share a live performance on 
Friday 28 October at Memorial Hall in 
Leongatha.
Tickets are available now at:
www.trybooking.com/CCXGF

Domestic Animal Management Plan 
(DAMP) Draft Released

Detox Your Home

Do you have some unwanted household chemicals? 

A free Detox Your Home event is being held at the 
Wonthaggi Transfer Station (180 Cameron Street) on 
Sunday 30 October 2022 between 9.00am and 12.00pm 

For a full list of accepted items and to register for the event, 
please visit: 
www.sustainability.vic.gov.au/detoxyourhome

SOUTH GIPPSLAND SHIRE COUNCIL

Following an extensive 
engagement process that 
generated 583 responses, 
Council has released a Draft 
Domestic Animal Management 
Plan, based on the provided 
feedback. That feedback has 
ensured that the draft Plan 
reflects the comments made 
during that initial engagement 
period.

Now, we want to hear from you 
about our draft to ensure we 
are accurately reflecting the 
needs of the South Gippsland 
community.
To do this, please visit https://
yoursay.southgippsland.vic.
gov.au/domestic-animal-
management-plan
Submissions close Thursday 3 
November 2022.
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